BUSINESS COUNCIL ON INDOOR AIR

1225 15th Strcet. N.W.. Sulte 300. Washington. D.C. 20036 ] (202} 775-5887

April 18, 1989

TO: BOARD OF DIRECTORS
W P HN TA

As we agreed at the April 3 Board of Directors meeting, we
have arranged a meeting with Dr, Michael Berry (Deputy Director,
EPA Environmental Criteria and Assessment of} . on Monday, May

. Dr. Berry
offered to spend 4-5 hours with BCIA representatives to discuss
EPA’s existing and proposed research on indoor air, BCIA’s
activities, and future coordination with the private sector. We
anticipate this meeting to be technical in nature.

Please call Paul or me by Friday, April 21, if soﬁeonc from
your company can attend the meeting.

Nancy G. Doerrer
Director of Scientific Affairs

cc: Ad Hoc Technical Committee




